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MEMORANDUM TO: L. Joseph Callan
Executive Directo erations

FROM: John T. Larkin x4 utive Director
ACRS/ACNW

SUBJECT: PROPOSED RULE, " FREQUENCY OF REVIEWS AND
AUDITS FOR EMERGENCY PREPAREDNESS PROGRAMS,
SAFEGUARDS CONTINGENCY PLANS, AND SECURITY
PROGRAMS FOR NUCLEAR POWER REACTORS," (10
CFR PARTS 50 AND 73, PRM 50-59 AND 50-60)

During the 442nd meeting of the Advisory Committee on

Reactor Safeguards, June 11-14, 1997, the Committee decided not

to review the subject proposed rule.

Reference:
Memorandum dated May 22, 1997, from David L. Morrison, Office-of )
Nuclear Regulatory Research, NRC, to Addressees, Subject: Office
Review and Concurrence on a Proposed Rule, "Frequencv of Reviews \g 1

and Audits for Emergency Preparedness Programs, Saft; 99rds'

,

Contingency Plans, and Security Programs for. Nucleal: Power
Reactors," (10 CFR Parts 50 and 73, PRM 50-59 and 50-60). Ok

cc: J. Hoyle, SECY
J. Blaha, OEDO
J. Mitchell, OEDO
A. Thadani, RES
S. Frattali, RES
S. Bahadur, RES
L. Bush, NRR
L. Cunningham, NRR
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